From: clive Fuler |

Sent: 07 March 2018 21:13
To: Lester, Robert
Subject: 2017/6906/ P : Extension Flat 1 44 Goldhurst Terrace

Dear Mr Lester

| know that you have spoken to-day to my neighbours -

Mike Willans & Bente Fladmark of Flat 3, 44 , Goldhurst Terrace .

To the best of my knowledge Mr Agam has put in 4 planning applications . On the first one he did show
me the drawings of the proposed extension & this was rejected by the Council . Without informing
anyone he had the drawings redone & sent to the Council & these were approved . He never sent us the
proposals 21 days prior to them being submitted to the Council. As | understood it he recently resubmitted
these proposals & once again he never informed us . The fourth planning permission is 2017/6906/P & as
you aware from previous emails | never received any proposals either from Mr Agam or his agent.

As we were never informed about the second or third proposals would it be possible to review these
decisions ?

Thank you

Clive Fuller
|



